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Homicide Investigation 1800 block of South State Street 
 

  
Tacoma, Wash. – On December 14, 2023, just after 3:30 AM, officers responded to a shooting in 
the 1800 block of South State Street. Upon arrival, they found a male with gunshot wounds. 
Officers initialed life-saving measures until Tacoma Fire arrived, who then transported him to a 
local hospital. Unfortunately, after two weeks in critical condition, the 24-year-old male victim 
succumbed to his injuries this morning.  
 
As of now, no arrests have been made in connection to this case.  
 
Our detectives are actively investigating this incident as a homicide.  
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